
Seven Sisters Primary School  

Half -Termly Homework Project.  

Class:  6S 

Due: 17th December 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please support your child in completing the project below.  

If you have any questions, please ask your child’s class teacher.  

We can not wait to see some amazing home learning!  

This half term’s project will focus on our science and art topic of light and shadows. As 

we journey through the topic, I would like to see children create their own shadow 

puppets and even a setting for the shadow puppets. This can be done by using an old 

shoe box and making a setting from the shoebox, using a number of recycled materials. 

Children can go as far as writing their own script for the puppet show, creating names, 

a plot and the setting. I am really looking forward to seeing what you produce. In the 

final week of this half-term, you will be able to perform your own shadow puppet 

show. 

 


